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Thank you Chair,
 
At the outset we would like to congratulate you Ambassador on your election as chairperson-rapporteur of the working group. And we commend the efforts in drafting and presenting this important draft Treaty.

We understand that an international legally binding instrument on transnational corporations and other business enterprises with respect to human rights would contribute to redressing gaps and imbalances in the international legal order that undermine human rights, and could address the lack of remedy procedures for affected communities of corporate human right abuses. 

the Zero Draft Treaty attempts to maintain a complementary approach with the UNGPs – a necessary requirement for the continuation of a unified universal approach in countering corporate abuses.

The release of the draft Treaty marks a significant milestone for the evolving global business and human rights framework, aiming to ensure corporate accountability and reduce the culture of impunity, during both peace time and situations of conflict. The Zero Draft Treaty and its current provisions do indeed provide a necessary development and a potential alternative avenue for individuals, communities and peoples affected by corporate abuses, especially in conflict-affected areas.

We reiterate our full support to the mandate of the intergovernmental working group and reassure our commitment to the process of elaborating a legally binding instrument in line with resolution 26/9. We look forward to the discussions of the first reading of the draft text with the view of maintaining and strengthening it. We call on all states to constructively engage and we welcome the participation and inputs from civil society organizations.

I thank you.
